
Year 1 Newsletter –
Autumn 1

Maths
In maths, we will be focussing on 
counting through to 100. We will be 
using number squares and a variety 
of mathematical apparatus to 
support learning. 

Welcome back! We are delighted to welcome all children back into 
the classroom. The children have settled wonderfully into lessons. 
We are so proud of all of the children and how much they have 
adapted to the new challenges of Year 1. 

Twitter
We update our school Twitter 
regularly with photographs of the 
children working in a range of 
lessons. Please take a look 
@BroadacreSch

Writing & Reading
In Year 1, the children will be using 
a variety of books as a stimulus for 
their writing. We will be learning 
how to write a sentence and use 
capital letters and full stops 
accurately. The children will write 
simple instructions, labels, 
descriptions and ask questions.

Homework and Home Reading
Just a reminder, children are 
expected to read 3x per week and 
have this signed off in their 
reading record by an adult.
Homework and home reading books 
will be sent home on a Friday and 
need to be returned the following 
Wednesday to allow time for them to 
be checked and changed.

Foundation Subjects
In history, the children will be 
finding out about toys from the past 
and within their living memory.  We 
will also explore how toys were 
made and used. The children will 
create a timeline and develop their 
understanding of the past and 
present.

Dates
The Year 1 children will be visiting 
the Streetlife Museum this term and 
we will communicate further details 
to parents in a separate letter.
If you would like to discuss any of 
the upcoming visits or have any 
queries once the letters are 
distributed, please feel free to speak 
to a member of the Year 1 team.

Science
For science, we are going to focus on 
the different animals and humans. 
We are going to learn all about 
herbivores, omnivores and carnivores 
and discover the different types of 
animals.

PE
This term in PE, our indoor focus is 
on gymnastics. 
Class 1- Monday and Tuesday
Class 2- Monday and Tuesday
Class 3– Monday and Tuesday
Please ensure your child comes to 
school with a suitable PE kit and 
footwear for these sessions. Ideally, 
your child should bring their PE kit 
on a Monday and take it home to 
wash on a Friday.


